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This is the final newsletter of the year and it has been another wonderfully busy year of ‘learning together for 
life’ at Meldreth Primary (including our parents too!). It has been a privilege to watch as the children grasped 
each and every opportunity that came their way. If you haven’t yet seen the photographs from this week’s Y5 
and Y6 performance of Pirates of the Curry Bean yet, please take a look.   
 
Yesterday, our Anti-Bullying Councillors met with school 
Governors so that the adults could understand what 
behaviour looks like at our school. It certainly wasn’t 
clear who was more nervous… adults or children, but 
well done to Alicia W, Ruby B, Javier C, Amelie D, 
Will F, Poppy B, Luca D & Amy F. 
 
The children have made many wonderful memories this 
year, some funny and some truly inspirational. We look 
forward to sharing some of these with our Year 6 leaver 
parents on Thursday at 9am, where we will be saying good luck to our Year 6 children as they leave us to 
continue the next part of their learning journey.  
 
Congratulations to:  

Jake, Imogen, Iris, Ruby, Evelyn, Freddy, Toby, Julia, Zoë, Rennie, Freddie, Sam, Sophie, Bailey, Isla, 
McKenzie, Felix, Harry, Chloe, Tom, Oli, Emily, Millie, Chloe, Issac, Alicia, Joe and Sienna 



Our much-loved Mid-day Assistant and Cleaner – Mrs Maggie will be retiring at the 
end of this term. Throughout her time here, Maggie has always put our school first 
and has worked tirelessly to support children’s well-being. She has been a great 
colleague to all staff, has been supportive to everyone in our school community and 
will be missed by many of our Meldreth families. We wish her well in her retirement 
and thank her for her commitment to the children and staff of Meldreth Primary 
School. We also say goodbye to Miss Hill and Mrs Geraghty who are moving to new 
challenges. 

 
 

Good luck to children and families who are moving-on. Please do let the school office know in advance, 
including the name of your child’s next school. We hope that you will take wonderful memories of your time at 
Meldreth Primary with you and we look forward to seeing everyone else on Monday 5th September for 
more fabulous learning memories.  
 
Thank you to Parents and Carers, our fabulous PTA team, dedicated volunteers, staff, governors and children. 
Our very best wishes to you all for a relaxing and healthy holiday. If you would like to be more involved in our 
school community, we are still looking to recruit new midday supervisors for September. If you or your 
family would like to know more about the role, please contact the school office.  
 

Lookout Club 
We will soon be taking booking for breakfast and afterschool club, for September. This year, following 
consultation, we have removed the family registration fee and have restructured the pricing of our sessions to 
reflect this change.  The booking system on MCAS will become live for you from Wednesday next week. 

Upcoming Events 
Monday 18th July Moving Up Day (classes join their new teachers for the day) 
Thursday 21st July Year 6 Leavers Assembly 9am 

 
From the Team at Meldreth Primary School – we wish you well! 
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